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June 17,1994
NMP1L 0828

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1
Docket No. 50-220

DPR-63

Subject: Reactor Shutdown Cooling Water Seal

Gentlemen:

By letter dated May 20,1994 (NMPIL 0820), Niagara Mohawk informed the Commission
that our Application for Amendment regarding the shutdown cooling water seal would be
delayed until June 17,1994. This delay is necessary to finalize certain design attributes.
This letter is to inform you that an additional delay until June 30,1994 is necessary to
finalize the design and obtain the required Niagara Mohawk committee review and approvals.
The need for additional time was discussed with the Staff on June 16, 1994.
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Very truly yours,

dT
C. D. Terry

Vice President
Nuclear Engineering
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xc: Regional Administrator, Region I
Mr. M. L. Boyle, Acting Director, Project Directorate 1-1, NRR

( Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Senior Project Manager, NRR
Mr. B. S. Norris, Senior Resident Inspector
Records Management
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